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Comments: To the USFS,

 

I support Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal #63876.

We need to stay focused on clean water and, just as importantly, the preservation of

sacred lands in the U.S. 

 

So, I'm asking the U.S. Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the 

Secretary of the Department of Interior.

 

Thank you for your time and your service.

 

Best regards,

Marshal McKitrick

Sacramento, CA

 

 


